
  

   Classroom News 
Class Name:    Pendragon          Term :      Summer 1  2021     Theme: Minibeasts 

What we have been 

learning: 
Some photos of our learning 

Our topic this term has been minibeasts.  

We have used this to focus on describing 

words in English as well as exploring non-

fiction books in guided reading and 

moving and acting to the poem the 

Butterfly Ball. We also have five 

caterpillars in class that are pupating 

and we are waiting for them to become 

butterflies any day.  

As you can see from the photos, once a 

week we play Maths games in Maths. This 

is very popular and everyone’s waiting, 

sharing and turn taking skills are 

developing alongside their maths. 

We have started PE again this term and 

are having to use the hall at the moment 

as the weather is so unpredictable but 

we are enjoying developing our skills, 

particularly on the scooter boards – 

these are a real winner.  

The school woodland area opened this 

term and we have been able to use this 

each week. We have been on bug 

hunts, treasure hunts, done some bark 

rubbings and real life drawings so far. This 

is a really lovely new area to have and 

are very lucky.  

In PSHE, we have been focusing on 

looking after ourselves and part of this 

has been trying new food, but also 

thinking about what is healthy and good 

for our bodies. Now we have moved on 

to thinking about health in other ways.  

Despite all this, we still have time for 

cooking, choir, art, phonics, reading, 

morning exercise, so much…but I didn’t 

have room for any more photos! 

 

Have a great half term, 

 

The Pendragon Team.  

 

  
 

    
  

   
 

  

Dates to remember  
Last day of term is Friday 28th May 2021 

School starts back on Monday 7th June 2021 

 


